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NOTICE TO THE TRADE – DeCA NOTICE 21-90 

SUBJECT:  Postponement of Pensacola Store Reset, July 19-21, 2021 

The purpose of this “Notice to Trade” is to inform Industry the Sales Directorate has 

been forced to the postpone the full shelving reset for Pensacola NAS scheduled July 19-21, 

2021 until a later date to be determined. The postponement is due to the non-availability of 

shelving precipitated by the shelving production short falls.   

Please accept our apologies for any inconveniences this may cause. Any further 

information or guidance will be announced with as much advanced notice as possible for 

future planning purposes. 

If you have questions or additional concerns, please direct those to Mr. Michael 

Denny, Reset Specialist, at Michael.Denny@deca.mil or (804) 734-8000 extension 48547. 

  Bonita Moffett 

  Director of Sales 
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